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      SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio

Society
www.w5nor.org 
December 08, 2007
The December meeting was called to order by President Bill Lockett (KD5DOB) with 31 members and guests attending.  The meeting minutes were read by Secretary Adam Krech (WX4CHR) which was approved with no corrections.  Treasurer Jeff Wyke (KT5OK) gave a treasurer’s report of $1762.08 after paying $26.00 for the phone bill and a deposit of $175.00.  Everybody was reminded repeatedly throughout the whole meeting that it was time for annual dues!  See website for more details on membership.  
REPEATER REPORT: It was reported by N5KUK that the in-town repeater equipment appeared okay despite reports of partial function.  It is believed that the problem was at the main repeater site east of town and would be addressed when time allowed to inspect the problem more thoroughly.  At this time, there was no ETA on the installation of the new repeater.    
CORA REPORT: There is no CORA report.  The next meeting will be in January 2008.      
VE TEAM: It was reported that there was one 1 upgrade from Tech to General Class.  It was also reported that this year, SCARS had 31 new Techs, 39 Generals, and 13 Extras.  Great job, VE Team!    

NET REPORTS: There was nothing to report in regards to the net except that they were all doing fine.  It was reported that Mike Andrews (W5EGO) would like someone to take over the NICU net control on Monday nights starting in January.  
New / Used Equipment: Nothing was reported. 
TECH REPORT: N5KUK reported that the new repeater was still under construction with hopes of installation soon but no ETA at this time.       
  OLD BUSINESS: Everybody was reminded of the Christmas Party at the Golden Corral on Tuesday, December 11, 2007 at 6:00 PM.  The 501C3 was also discussed with the idea of seriously pursuing it after the New Year begins.  N5KUK reported that National Weather Service SkyWarn Special Event Station was a huge success with the help of some OU ARC members.  WX5NWC reported working 558 stations total with 57 of those being other forecast offices.  KD5DOB brought up the board of directors idea again with the first meeting on December 22, which will be on every 4th Saturday of each month at 9:00 AM at the McDonald’s at McGee and Lindsey Avenue.  
NEW BUSINESS:WG5T reported about the great mystery packet burst that had been heard over several days on the SCARS repeater.  The problem was resolved with an easy solution.  KD5ZLG reported the Wal-Mart Weather Radio Programming event is set in April and is wanting to get a lot of support from SCARS members.  Refer to the SCARS website for more details.  
TECH PROGRAM: There was not Tech program.  
With that, the meeting was closed at 10:15 AM.  
73 de WX4CHR

-Adam

